
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TDDN Newsletter 

April 2023 
Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the April Newsletter.  March was a 

busy month; we had some chicks visiting us for 

2 weeks. This gave us the opportunity reflect on 

growing, self-care and looking after others. 

Please also remember that if your child is not 

well the best place for them is home. Also, 

remember to email us to inform us if your child 

is not coming in.  

School places will be announced soon so please 

remember to inform us, so we can start 

organising transition meetings and information 

handover.  

Easter holidays are approaching.  Remember 

that if you would like your child to attend, 

contact the office so we can explain the fees and 

secure your child’s place. 

Thank you to everyone that took part in our 

parent consultation, it was great to see you all. 

We also really appreciated your feedback.  We 

particularly enjoyed reading the lovely 

comments about our staff.  

 

 

Term Dates 
April 

Easter Holidays for Grant Only Children:  

3rd – 14th April 

Nursery Closed: 

Friday 7th (Good Friday Bank Holiday) 

Monday 10th (Easter Monday Bank Holiday) 

Term Starts: 

Monday 17th April  

May 

Nursery Closed: 

Monday 1st (Early May Bank Holiday)  

Monday 8th (Coronation Bank Holiday) 

Monday 29th (Spring Bank Holiday)  

Jo Jingles 

Tuesday 18th - 2pm 

Tuesday 25th - 2pm 

Vaisakhi - 14th 

Tot bop  

Monday 8th - 10am 

Monday 15th - 10am 

Monday 22nd - 10am 

Friday 26th - Photographer (parents are 

welcome with their children from 9 to 11 

and 2 to 4)  

Half Term Nursery closed for Grant Only 

Children:  

30th May - 2nd June 

 

Please keep our driveway clear 

when dropping and collecting 

children, it is a healthy and safety 

issue. We need it clear at all times 

so staff, parents and children can 

access the nursery safely. 

 Easter Activities from Autism Bedfordshire 
4th April 11:30am – 1:00pm Exclusive Soft Play Session  

John Bunyan Sport & Fitness Centre, Mile Road, Bedford MK42 9TS. Cost 

£4.00 (AB Members) £5.00 (non AB Members) 

5th April 12:30pm – 1:00pm or 2:00pm – 3:00pm Swimming  

Lea Manor Recreation Centre, Northwell Drive, Luton LU3 3TL. Cost £3.00 

11th April 12:00pm – 1:30pm Exclusive Gym Play Session  

MK Springers Gymnastics Centre, 16 Carters Lane, Kiln Farm, Milton 

Keynes MK11 3ES. Cost £3.50 (AB Members) £4.50 (non AB Members) 

For further information please contact: enquiries@autismbeds.org 

 

mailto:enquiries@autismbeds.org


 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Healthy Tips 

1. Encourage toothbrushing by allowing your child to brush your teeth so that they 

might let you brush theirs! Try a brushing reward chart, read some books or watch 

some songs on YouTube about brushing teeth. 

2. Brushing alone cannot remove all the plaque, especially in areas between the teeth 
and under the gums. Use floss to reach these places and reduce the amount of 
bacteria and plaque in the mouth.  

 

 

Secondary Age Vaccinations – Walk in Clinics 

Please see below Walk in Vaccination Clinics for secondary school aged pupils: 

• HPV (Cancer vaccine)  

• Meningitis ACWY  

• Diptheria, Tetanus and Polio Booster (offered from year 9)  
 

Monday 3rd April 2023 10am – 3pm, Community Centre, Dallow Road, Luton, LU1 1TB  

Thursday 6th April 2023 10am – 3pm, Luton Well Being Hub, The Mall, Luton, LU1 2TF  

For further information please call: 0300 790 0594  

 

 

 

 

 


